
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EmausELCA Staff & Worship Times 

Pastor:  Anglo - Rev. Marcy Wieties  262-880-1122   wieties@sbcglobal.net 

Pastor:  Hispanic –  

Outreach Director:  Carol Beltran 414-208-9083   cyust@aol.com 

Secretary:   

 Church Office:  262-634-5515  E-mail:  emausELCA@gmail.com 

Website:  emauselca1.org 

English-spoken worship services are held at Emaus every Saturday evening at 4:30 and Sunday mornings at 9:00. 

Spanish-spoken worship services are held at Emaus every Sunday morning at 11:00. 

Emaus office hours are 9:00 a.m.\ to 3:00 p.m. Monday through Thursday.  

October Calendar 

Saturday Worship (English)        4:30 pm   

Sunday Worship (English)      9:00 am   

Sunday Worship (Spanish)              11:00 am   

Coffee and Conversation Sundays,  Sunset Room               10:00 am 

 

Oct.      2 Stitchers         10:00 a 

       9 Stitchers         10:00 am 

      10 Bilingual Memory Café 

      13 Scrip Due 

      16 Stitchers         10:00 am 

mailto:cyust@aol.com


      17 Council           6:30 pm   

      23 Stitchers         10:00 am 

  Book Group           1;00 pm 

      27 Scrip due 

 
 

MARY JANZ MEMORIAL SERVICE 

Many thanks to all who participated in the memorial service for Pastor Mary Janz 

and those who helped with the preparations and serving for the Happy Hour.  It 

was a wonderful celebration of her life.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community Meals 

                           
If you wish to see the service on youtube, visit Mary Janz’s Memorial Service.

https://youtube.com/live/eygyzSv5ErQ
https://


Thursday, October 3rd, is Emaus’ turn to provide food for the Community Meals 

Program at St. Patrick’s Church.  We will be using the fall/winter menu which is our 

famous Tater Tot Casserole, salads and desserts.  A sign-up sheet will be available 

in the narthex or you can contact Kathy Christensen to let her know what you are 

willing to contribute. 

 

  

Food Pantry Wish List 

The Northside Food Pantry and the Living Faith Food Pantry continue to 

experience shortages in their food supply.  We do receive deliveries from the 

Community Action Agency (Federal) and the Racine County Food Bank (State) in 

addition to the generosity of individuals and churches but the pantries don’t 

necessarily know what they will be receiving each month.  Grocery items can be 

brought to Emaus and placed in the grocery cart found in the narthex. Monetary 

donations are also greatly appreciated. 

We want to thank you for the donations that our congregation has already made 

these past several Sundays. We would like to please request that your support 

continues as children go back to school. 

These are suggested Items that will benefit the pantries: 

Box or Bag Cereal   Pork & Beans 

Peanut Butter   Black Beans 

Canned Tuna    Canned Chicken 

Pasta     Kidney Beans 

Rice     Sugar   

Soup     Juice 

Dry or Canned Potatoes  Toilet Paper  

SpaghettiOs    Bar Soap 

Toothbrushes/Toothpaste Deodorant 

Cake Mix 

Canned Vegetables 

Canned Fruit 
 

 



The Northside Food Pantry is in need of more helpers to work three or four times 

a year.  Emaus volunteers on the fourth Thursday of every month.  The pantry 

hours are from 2 pm until 4 pm  We need people for various tasks  which include  

and delivering the carts to the people waiting in their cars. 

If you are interested in helping, contact Cindi Larsen at 262-498-1564 or 

cjlarsen@wi.rr.com. 
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Altar Flowers 
Thanks to Carol Beltran, we have been enjoying beautiful flowers on the altar every 

Sunday once again.  If you would like to provide funds to help defray the cost which 

is $25.00 per week, it will be much appreciated.  This is an opportunity to honor a 

special person or occasion.  Let the church office know if you are honoring or 

memorializing someone so the information can be included in the church bulletin.   

 

 

God’s Work, Our Hands 

Thanks to the many folks who tackled much-needed tasks around our property, 

inside and out on God’s Work, Our Hands Sunday, September 8th.    The projects 

and project leaders were: 

Project      Project Leader 

Fellowship Hall     Art Smith  

Clean/Organize Upstairs Kitchen  Caren Lamberton 

Clean/Organze Dowmnstars Kotchen  Rosa Silva 

Organize Sunset Room Closet   Karen Fergus 

Clean Windows Throughout the Church Soledad Beltran 

Clean Sanctuary window sills   Cheryl Dexter 

Landscapin/Grounds    Efrain Silva and Loren Larsen 

Write Notes to Shut-ins    Cathy Meyer 

Sand/Paint Sunset Room Ceiling   Wayne Fergus 

Worship/Picnic Set-Up    Picnic Chair:  Carol Beltran 

       Worship Chair: Pastor Marcy Wieties 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  



OUTREACH FOR HOPE WALK/RUN 

 

Emaus was well represented at the annual Outreach For Hope Walk/Run on 

Saturday, September 21st.  50 Emaus members participated and over $1,000 was 

raised for Outreach For Hope.  Thanks to everyone who participated by walking 

and/or giving generously. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  



  



EASY 

 

Who Is Junior?  That question was asked by many of our newest kids in EASY.  OK 
– where does Junior come from?  A book of course!  Howard B. Wigglebottom 
and the Monkey on his Back.  A  book reading took place and one of our newest 
attempted to keep Junior who was a big as he is on his back.  As the story goes 
Junior kept getting himself deeper and deeper 
in trouble by lying and the monkey on his 
back kept getting bigger and bigger.  And 
when he finally told the truth, the monkey 

disappeared and he felt so much 
better. 

 

 

 

Our first science experiment involved reflex.  Can you  grab a ruler with one hand 
before it hits the floor.  Not as easy as it looks!  
They had to repeat this ten times and record the 
inch mark on a ruler if they were able to secure 
it in their hand.  Look at the concentration! 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our gardening mentor, Kathy spent an 
afternoon with the kids giving them an 

updated tour of the gardens at EMAUS.  Many of them were surprised at the 
changes that had taken place since planting in the spring.  One of our youngest 
came up to me and exclaimed in an excited voice, “There are big pumpkins 
outside!” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are celebrating National Hispanic Month.  We have introduced the kids to 
Frida Kahlo a well-known Mexican artist who created many self-portraits of 
herself  using animals and birds to accompany her.  The kids helped to create a 
tessellation where the same pattern on the left side is also on the right side.  On 
the wall in the downstairs hallway is their creation.  Please note that a photo of 
Pastor Mary takes center stage! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Assistants October – December 2024 

 Altar Guild Assisting 
Minister 

Communion 
Assistant 

Reader Usher 

Oct. 5 Jamie Toslek     

Oct. 6 Joy Lippmann Karen Fergus Karen 
Fergus 

Dawn Janecky Denis 
Kreimer 

Oct. 12 Missy 
Porcaro 

    

Oct. 13 Cindi Larsen Carol 
Eschmann 

Joy 
Lippmann 

Karen 
Sedgwick 

Loren Larsen 

Oct. 19 Cathy Meyer 
Linda Clinton 

    

Oct. 20 Cheryl Dexter Michaela 
Wieties 

Soledad 
Beltran 

Sandy Strini Chris 
Lamberton 

Oct. 26 Jamie Toslek     

Oct. 27 Caren 
Lamberton 

Cindi Larsen Cindi Larsen Amy Haman Cheryl Dexter 
 

 


